
Fraters,
We would like to start off the year by sending you this newsletter.  

We want to invite you back into the LVC to show your successes, because 
strong alumni encourages a strong chapter which recruits strong pledges.  
Our major events in the first two months of school are listed below.  
Reach out to me or any frater for more information about any of these 
events.

Yours in the Bond,
Garrett Santis #268

Prytanis

Rush Week September: 10th-14th

Events will happen throughout the week to introduce potentials to 
our chapter.

St. Jude Walk/Run: September 15th

TKE Chapters are participating in a 5K to benefit St. Jude Children’s 
Research Hospital. Please consider supporting Rho Chi by registering or 
donating at: 
http://fundraising.stjude.org/site/TR/Walk/Walk?team_id=226335&pg=
team&fr_id=89649

Keystone Providence Forum: September 22nd

Nationals puts on small conferences focused on chapter and business 
success for college members.  Registration is $5 per person.

Induction of Pledges: September 16th

This ceremony welcomes the rushes to become pledges. This will be the 
pledge class Alpha-Rho. Alumni are welcome to attend.

Homecoming:  October 13th

LVC’s homecoming weekend is filled with football, tailgates and                         
other activities.  Return to campus for a great day or weekend with 
your brothers.

http://fundraising.stjude.org/site/TR/Walk/Walk?team_id=226335&pg=team&fr_id=89649

